
 

Religious Education classes will 

resume on September 12
th
.  

Teachers are needed, if you would 

like to help please contact the 

Parish Office. 

 

This will be the year for Confirmation 

for the 6
th
 and 7

th
 grades. If you 

have someone who will be 

receiving the Sacrament, please 

contact the Parish Office. 

 

We would also would like 

to establish a Youth 

Group for the High School 

age group.  Looking for couple who would like to 

take that on.  For any questions you may have 

please contact Ann at the Parish office. 

 

Welcome visitors, 

families and friends 

to Baker City’s 

Miner’s Jubilee 

Celebration and the 

Baker City Bronc 

and Bull Riding 

Blowout. We are glad 

you chose to worship 

with us! 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 

interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 

our Grand Knight, Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or 
Financial Secretary Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114. 

  

The next Meeting will be Thursday,  
July 19, 2018. 

 

July Duties 
Funeral Dinners—9; Albs—10 

Coffee Hour—6: No Duty—7 

Parishioner John Haytas has asked me to let the 

congregation know that his home is for sale.  It is 

a 1800 square foot 3 bedroom, 2 bath (with 

Jacuzzi) and cathedral ceilings on five acres.   The 

address is 44292 Fuzzy Mullion Road off Hunt 

Mtn. Road.  They are asking $315,000 and is available now.  For 

more information contact Paul Haytas at (541) 524-9597.  John 

is in Wildflower Lodge, 508 16th St., La Grande, OR  Room #14. 
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Greetings Faith Parishioners, 
I would like to introduce myself to our community as the 
new Eastern Oregon Field Agent for the Knights of Columbus 
Insurance. Knights of Columbus Insurance products are some 
of the best in the world in providing financial protection for 
Catholic Families. The Insurance program provides the 
resources to make the Knights of Columbus one of the 
world’s largest charitable organizations. Please feel free to 
contact me regarding protecting your family’s financial 
future. 
God Bless,  Joe Hayes 
(541) 410-3990 or joe.hayes@kifc.org 
Knights of Columbus – Eastern Oregon Field Agent 

https://rhemawordforyou.blogspot.com/2012/03/jesus-our-soma-tonga.html
mailto:joe.hayes@kifc.org

